

Our Ref: LHA/AH

Dear Parent/Carer

Pupils in Year 10 will be required to access lessons remotely on Friday 15th and Monday 18th October due to an increase in the number of COVID-19 cases that are affecting our pupils and staff. **The only Year 10 pupils** required on site on these days will be those in our Inclusion Provision. These pupils have also been spoken to separately this afternoon.

I have met with pupils this afternoon in an assembly and have talked this through with them, including our expectations of learning whilst at home and information on how to access this.

Remote Learning

Remote Learning will be delivered via Microsoft Teams. This was explained to pupils this afternoon and we have set up a new 'Team' for pupils, which they have access to. If you require any support logging into this, please follow the link below and someone will be in touch as soon as possible to ensure pupils can access this. There is a timetable in this Team and pupils are expected to access and complete all work over the two days.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=JjyPPym580-nQUQJKG6wb_gdq_RNtCxLpG_9hzSbssdUQ0MzQUNZUIZGUkE5NDQyNzc4NkRIN05LNy4u

Free School Meals

Pupils in receipt of Free School Meals will receive a voucher via text message from Wand.

Pupils are expected back on site as normal on Tuesday 19th October.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards

Lara Hall Principal

Mrs L Hall – Principal
The Nuneaton Academy
Radnor Drive, Nuneaton, Warwickshire CV10 7PD
Telephone: 02476 341134

The Nuneaton Academy is operated by the Midland Academies Trust, a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with Company Number 07191874, having its registered office at Hinckley Road, Nuneaton, Warwickshire CV11 6BH



